
MTC Full Council 20.10.20   

Report No 4 Wiltshire Council Area Board Review Consultation 

1. Wiltshire Council are reviewing the configuration of the Area Boards across 

Wiltshire.  (Refer to Wiltshire Council Briefing Reports) 

 

2. The proposed configurations of the Area Boards are out for consultation, with a 

deadline for representations of 31st October 2020. 

 

3. The proposal for Malmesbury Area Board is to keep it the same to include the 

divisions of Brinkworth, Malmesbury, Minety, and Sherston. 

 

4. The Council are asked to consider the matter in order that a response can be 

feedback to Wiltshire Council via the Town Clerk. 

 

Richard Spencer-Williams – Town Clerk 

 

 

 


